
Note from the Financial Regulator in relation to submissions received on CP43  

 

The Financial Regulator thanks everyone who made submissions in response to its 

Consultation Paper 43 on the Code on Related Party Lending (CP43). All of the comments 

received by close of business July 16th on CP43 have now been published. Any views or 

opinions presented in the submissions are those of the authors of those documents. The 

responses are currently being considered by the Financial Regulator. 

 


